
 

PHG COVID-19 Update: July 15 

Dear Valued Providers 

 

We want to be a resource to our Premier Health Group 
Independent providers. As our health care system begins to 
stabilize, we will provide clinical and operational updates as 
they become available to continue and provide support to 
providers.  
 
In addition, we have created a resources page on the PHG 
website.  
 
Please feel free to contact us directly at (937) 499-7441 with 
any questions you might have or if you would like to speak with 
our Medical Director, Scott Swabb, DO. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Renee George 
President, Premier Health Group 

Convalescent Plasma Donors Needed  

Our current convalescent plasma inventory is running low. We are in critical need of donors of all 
blood types. 
 
We are putting out the call for people who have recovered from COVID-19 to donate plasma. This 
donated plasma, called convalescent plasma, is an investigational treatment for patients with serious 
or immediately life-threatening COVID-19 infections, or those judged by a health care provider to be 
at high risk of progression to severe or life-threatening disease. 
 
We are now able to accept convalescent plasma donors with documented COVID-19 test results from 
both the nasal swab screening test and the antibody blood test. If your patients have had a 
documented COVID-19 test result, please share this information with them in hopes they may consider 
registering to donate. 
 
Find more information about becoming a plasma donor at www.premierhealth.com/COVID19plasma. 
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African American Wellness Walk 
This year marks the 20th anniversary of the African American Wellness Walk, promoting physical, 
mental, emotional, and social health and justice in our community. To mark this occasion, we want this 
year’s walk to be the most meaningful and engaging one yet. Despite our social distancing, we can still 
make a difference. 
 

Join us for the 2020 African American Wellness Walk: One Walk, All Races! 
 
Here’s what you need to do: 

1. Register for this year’s virtual walk, taking place Aug. 3 – 14, at 

www.runsignup.com/2020aaww. You also can sign up for the Super Social Justice (SSJ) 

Challenge and walk or run 8.46 miles in honor of George Floyd. Signing up only takes two 

minutes, and you can earn 25 Premier Healthy Living points for participating. 

2. Once you’re signed up, create a team! Invite friends, family, and coworkers to join. Make a 

little competition out of it – who can walk the most miles? Who can run the fastest? 

3. When you’ve completed your miles, visit our race verification page where you will verify your 

miles and upload your photos. 

4. Join us for the post-race grand finale via Zoom, from 1 to 2:15 p.m. on Saturday, Aug. 15. We’ll 

have a DJ, dancing, SSJ shout-outs, and guest speakers. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


